
 

 

ASX RELEASE              9 March 2020 

 

Corporate Update 

Highlights 

▪ Appointment of highly experienced new Executive General Manager, Mark 
Pensabene 

▪ Resignation of Non-Executive Director, Cliff Lawrenson 

 

Multi-disciplinary engineering and contracting firm Primero Group Limited (Primero or the 

Company) (ASX:PGX) advises of key executive and board changes. 

 

Primero is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Mark Pensabene to the role of Executive 

General Manager. Mark joins Primero with over 20 years of operational and management 

experience in the engineering and construction sectors.  This includes approximately 18 years with 

Monadelphous Group Limited (ASX:MND) where he held a number of General Manager roles.  His 

expertise includes the end-to-end management of large-scale EPC contract work in the resources, 

oil and gas, and infrastructure sectors. 

 

Primero also advises that Mr Cliff Lawrenson has resigned as a non-executive director of the 

Company.  The Primero team would like to thank Cliff for his contribution to the business and wish 

him all the best with his future endeavours.  Primero plans to add a further non-executive director 

to the Board. 

 

 

 

This ASX release was authorised on behalf of the Primero Board by: 

Cameron Henry, Managing Director and CEO 
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Managing Director   Fivemark Partners 

investor@primero.com.au  +61 422 602 720 

 

 

  



 

 

ABOUT PRIMERO 

 

Primero provides engineering design, construction and operational services to the minerals, 

energy and infrastructure sectors. Primero has specialist expertise in project implementation and 

delivery with a complementary service offering comprising civil, structural, mechanical and 

electrical solutions. Primero provides these services to a diverse client base, ranging from mid-

sized companies through to international mining and energy houses. 

 

 

 


